Our Ref: SD/CGM

Your Ref:

Please contact: Councillor Silvia Dacre

Telephone:

Email: Councillor.SDacre@calderdale.gov.uk

Date: 14 August 2025

Cllr Silvia Dacre Cabinet Lead for Resources c/o Halifax Town Hall Crossley Street Halifax

**HX1 1UJ** 

Calderdale everyone different everyone matters

By email: jeanette.hunton@gmail.com

Jeanette Hunton

Dear Ms Hunton

Re: Response to question from Cabinet Meeting held on 4 August 2025

## **QUESTION**

Please can you advise how many grant applications Calder Valley Skip Hire have made to Calderdale Council including any applications which have been administered by Calderdale Council and how many were successful.

## Response

Based upon current systems, we can confirm that one grant has been paid to Calder Valley Skip Hire. This was a Flood Recovery Grant of £2,500 in 2016 which was a DEFRA funded grant administered by Calderdale Council, relating to the 2015 floods.

We do not have records of any other grant applications made.

Yours sincerely

Silvia Wacre

Cllr Silvia Dacre

Clir Silvia Dacre
Cabinet Lead for Resources











